
Fire investigation reports 

You have requested the fire investigation report relating to the warehouse fire on 

Waterden Road, East London on 12 November 2007. Requests for Fire Investigation 

Reports are considered under the Freedom of Information Act. The class of 

information is included in our Publication Scheme, which will also outline how the 

information is available to you and any possible charges. Our Publication Scheme can 

be found on the London Fire website at http://www.london-

fire.gov.uk/about_us/foi/ps.asp




